
*Greetings From*  
*Blossom Public School & Jr College( New )!! 
 
*Please Note:-* 

New academic year for 2023-24 will commence from Monday 3rd April 2023 

You are informed to adhere to the following instructions given below. 

Fees for the academic year 2022-23 was to be increased last year, but considering 
the financial situation of parents during the pandemic period, the school management 
decided not to hike the fees for the academic year 2022-23. 

Now as per the decision taken by EPTA in the meeting conducted on 11 February 
2023, you are informed that, there will be a hike of 14% to 15% in  school fees for next 
academic year 2023-2024. 
The new fee structure for 2023-24 is mentioned in the notice  given below, please read 
all the instructions carefully. 
 
 
Regards 
Vandana Kharat  
Principal 
 

 


